
“The size of your giving is not measured by how much you give, but by how much is left over after you give.”
Dr. Allen Hunt
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Dear Parents,

This Sunday is the annual celebration of all things Catholic Christian called The Fest.  It runs from noon till 10:00pm at the Center for Pastoral Leadership (Borromeo Seminary). Check out the website thefest.us.  Hope to see many of you there!

For the 9th graders who will be Confirmed by Bishop Gries on September 13th the following items are still needed:

~Sponsor certificate
~Service report on a 4 hour service completed with your sponsor
~a typed letter to Fr. Behrend asking for the Sacrament of Confirmation
~2 sets of Mass Scrolls; one from Sept 2106-Mar 2017, and one from Apr-September 2017
~Letters of support for your child from family and friends to be read on Sept 12th practice time.  No letters will be read during this time if every candidate does not      receive at least one from his/her family.  The letters will then be sent home with your children to be read at home.
A photographer will be taking pictures of your child as he/she is anointed by the bishop.  To order this photo please send in the enclosed oder form and a check for $10.00 for each photo requested (made out to Sunshine Video).  Photos will be processed and given to you at the reception held for the bishop and Confirmati after the Mass that evening.


If you are unsure as to whether or not your child has completed and submitted the above materials, please email me—l will let you know what info l have.

The options for Confirmation Preparations this month are The Fest, this Sunday, or August 19th the Mass and Captain’s game at Classic Park.

God bless,
Mrs. Gulden
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